

January 3, 2008

Ed Taylor 1509 Lilac Circle Ashland, OR 97520

Dear Ed,

First, I would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart for volunteering your time as Santa Claus during the 2007 Providence Festival of Trees. Your presence could not be compared. Your costume and natural appearance was amazing. You believably look like the real Santa Claus. Your interaction with the children as well as the adults was amazing to watch. It was fun to watch you mingle in the crowd and talk to everyone that walked by. You made everyone believe, no matter how old they were. You had the perfect "Ho, Ho, Ho" and kept in Santa mode even when the children would pull on your beard. Comments were made throughout the event, how realistic you were. In fact, the Festival has received a couple of letters complimenting our choice of Santa's. You were an amazing Santa and I truly hope I get to work with you again in the future.

Thank You,

Kim Bruff

Santa Claus Chairperson

Providence Hospital Festival of Trees